
From: Terri Willert   
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 11:31 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Urban boundary expansion 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
Hello-  
I am emailing you to vote for the objection of the urban boundary expansion.  
We should be building where we have infrastructure; within the urban boundary.  
 
Let’s keep the biodiversity action plan which includes the watershed action plan at our 
core.  
 
Let’s build a strong diverse City with natural assets being a priority. Think 7 generations. 
Think long term health and prosperity. Think clean water, air and land. Think mental 
health. Think BIG; think from an eagles perspective.  
 
Terri  
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